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Voluntary Announcement

This announcement is made on a voluntary basis by Tsingtao Brewery Company Limited (the
“Company”) and is made with reference to its announcement posted on the website of the
Shanghai Stock Exchange (www.sse.com.cn) on 23 October 2023.

The Company has recently noticed certain media reports regarding Tsingtao Brewery Factory
No. 3 (the “Media Reports”) and hereby explains as follows.

The Company places high importance on the Media Reports and has reported the matter to the
public security authorities at the first opportunity. The public security authorities are presently
involved in the investigation. The relevant batch of malt has been completely sealed. The
Company has also explained the situation on Tsingtao Beer’s official Weibo. At present, the
production and operation of the Company are normal in every respect!

Nonetheless, shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise
caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.
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